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June 27, 2012
Re: Docket No. 06-028-R Resource Planning Guidelines Stakeholder Meeting

Entergy Arkansas, Inc. invites you to provide input to the development of Entergy Arkansas,
Inc.’s Integrated Resource Plan by participating in a Stakeholder Meeting to be held Tuesday,
July 31%, 2012, at Verizon Arena, 1 Verizon Way, North Little Rock, Arkansas. The meeting
will begin at 8:30 a.m. and conclude at 5:00 p.m. Refreshments and drinks will be provided
throughout the meeting and lunch will also be provided. Ample visitor parking is available
across the road from the entrance to the arena.

Entergy Arkansas, Inc. will submit its updated resource plan to the Arkansas Public Service
Commission in October 2012. The Resource Planning Guidelines require a utility’s resource
planning process to include a Stakeholder Committee whose goal is to develop a report that
will be included with the resource plan submittal.

Entergy Arkansas, Inc. is inviting retail and wholesale customer representatives, independent
power producers, renewable energy developers, environmental groups, the Attorney General's
office, the Arkansas Public Service Commission General Staff and other interested groups to
participate in this meeting. Representatives of Entergy Arkansas, Inc. will provide a
description of the purpose and objectives of the meeting as well as an overview of the
Integrated Resource Planning process, planning assumptions and schedule. Information will
also be presented related to demand-side management resources and renewable energy
resources. Participants in the meeting will then be allowed time to discuss the development of
the Stakeholder’s Report.

Please reserve a place by responding to this email by Friday, July 13" to ensure your
participation in Entergy Arkansas, Inc.’s Integrated Resource Plan Stakeholder

Meeting. Please provide the name, title, and email address of proposed participants from your
organization. Because seating space is limited, the number of participants from each
organization may also need to be limited. Should you have any questions concerning this
invitation, please call me at (501) 377-3540 or contact my assistant, Colette Green, at (501)
377-3898, ggreen1@entergy.com.

We look forward to seeing you on July 31.

Sinceiey, o
e
Kurt Castlebe ﬁ§

Director, Integrated Resource Planning




